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I find it appalling that any person would object to laws being introduced to protect ‘man’s best 
friend’ .. our companion, protector, loyal and devoted DOG from the horrific 

Dog Farming ‘Industry’ and back yard breeders who, with no regard for the animal, fixate on the 
‘dollar value’ of a potential ‘breeding machine’! They DO NOT care about the dogs at 
all….puppy’s are selling for ‘thousands of dollars’, many only to be dumped into pounds and 
rescue groups once they’ve become too much work, too difficult to train, too expensive to keep, 
too active, too destructive, too old….and the list goes on and on! People are not held to 
accountability for the dog they get…they SHOULD care for the dog for the WHOLE of it’s life! 
Go to the Pounds/Rescuus see the results of dog’s horrifically abused and used as breeding 
machines…see directly what misery these little lives have endured! NO ANIMAL SHOULD BE 
BRED TO ‘BREED’ … one litter in a lifetime is all any female animal should have, then to be 
desexed! There’s are so many health issues now in dogs due to overbreeding…speak to the 
VETS! These are LIVES and these beautiful dogs and cats should be able to live the lives they 
were meant to have, as loving members of a family, in a loving family home. 


